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This Week:  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Our first term of this year has ended and it has been a very good one; it started with an 

Ofsted inspection with a highly positive and encouraging outcome and has ended with our 

children performing beautifully in the Christmas productions. 

 

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Wilkinson who is relocating back home to Lancashire,  

she has got Pegasus off to a great start this year and we are very grateful for all the hard 

work and contribution she has given to Chenies.  We are also very happy to have recruited 

a replacement for Pegasus and look forward to Mr Furcovici starting in January. 

 

Thank you to all the PTA, parents and helpers who put together the Chenies Christmas 

Fayre on Sunday (for the second time...). The considerable effort that you put in really 

makes a difference to the school, both in terms of resources that we can purchase and the 

positive impact it makes on the role Chenies school plays in the wider community. 

 
Thank you to the Governors for the support that they provide the school, your hard work 
and time given is greatly appreciated and is a key factor in driving improvements for the 
school. 
 
Finally a big thank you to the teachers, teaching assistants, office team, lunch time team 
and Mr P. You have worked very hard to make this term so successful. I hope you enjoy 
your well earned break and that you return in the New Year ready for some more! 
 
Wishing you all a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Jonathan Hook 
Head Teacher 
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Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

 
We would just like to thank everyone who contributed and came to the Christmas fair to make it a fabulous fun day.  
 
We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! Happy Christmas everyone!   
 
Katy and Mel  
Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 
 

Dinner Money Account:  

Please ensure that your child’s ParentPay account for hot meals is always in credit. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Critchlow 

School Bursar 

Well done to all our star achievers for this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Elora Williams Marcel Bothamy All Sprites 

Phoenix  - - All Phoenix 

Pegasus  All Pegasus All Pegasus All Pegasus 

Griffin  - - Megan Moulster 

Dawid Biziuk 

Clubs:  

The spring term clubs are now available to book.  Please see our website (under the clubs page) for further information 

and booking forms. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
18 

Christingle (am) 

NO HOT MEALS 

Parties & lunch 

19 

Parent Assembly 

(9.45am) 

20 21 

 

22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
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2 3 

INSET DAY 

4 

SCHOOL OPEN  

5 

SCHOOL OPEN 

6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 

Griffin Dodgeball @ 

DCHS  

16 

PTA Meeting 

7.30pm @ Red 

Lion Chenies 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

Diary Dates - December & January 


